We have several students and staff members out sick in the district, and many of them have been diagnosed with influenza.  Once diagnosed they are required to be out of school for five days.  Many of those diagnosed have a bad cough and sinus drainage, but haven't run a fever.  Also, many students and staff that did receive their flu shot are still coming down with influenza.  Please be very mindful if you have any symptoms that you get checked right away so as to not spread it on to other people.  Also, please practice proper hygiene to help reduce spreading the virus.  We are monitoring our percentage of staff and students gone daily, and we are not yet at a point to consider closing school - we will continue to monitor this situation closely.  Please take care of yourself, and STAY HOME if you are sick!
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